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Comments: Hello,

A ban on anchors will create significant safety issues for climbers. The potential for confusion and conflicts

between recreational users of lands and land managers will be amplified in new ways. Enforcement will be

problematic, and a headache. Please reconsider these actions and work with climbing groups for a mutually

beneficial relationship.

 

Thank You,

Stephen Kamykowski 


